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Members met in small groups to review the topic area summaries for licensing, accreditation, incentives, and governance.  The small groups reported their discussion points and noted the following as remaining questions, and/or points of clarification needed on the QRIS recommendations.

Licensing:  
Are requirements within levels entry or exit requirements?  Have we stated our requirements appropriately for whichever of these is true?
Accreditation:  
Are the terms ‘Blocks’ and ‘levels’ interchangeable?
The entry point for kith and kin is not a numbered level.  How does this work in explaining the system?  Should we refer to it by another term?
The recommended 4 levels are to be determined by criteria development.  The fall 2012 discussion reflected that we needed the criteria discussion to inform whether 3 levels was enough or if a 4th was needed to create enough space to distinguish quality and provide reasonable increments.
Regarding the accreditation review process:  Did we accept some accreditation systems per legislation or are all systems required to go through the approval process to be included?
Governance: 
What is the new context given the newly announced Office of Early Childhood?
Incentives: 
 Identify the TA, monitoring at each level (ie. Role of consultant/consultation at each level)
Maintain a focus on all children, all programs.
Support supply and improvement
Include subsidy in incentives.
How long is program eligible to receive incentives?
